

## Save the Future

Our modern world – and our modern technology – has brought many advantages. Faster travel, easy entertainment, rapid communication, and the chance to experience cultures that are very different to our own. But these advantages also have a cost. That cost is the destruction of our natural world. We put poison into our air and into our water. We burn our trees. We leave trash on our streets, in our oceans, and on our land. And we are now starting to cook our entire planet – and ourselves – like putting it into an oven. Nobody wants to give up the comforts that we have, but we must find a better way to use them. Trash should not go in the sea. Travel can be on buses, not in cars. Electricity can come from the sun, not from burning oil. And when we cut down trees, we can plant new ones. There is still time to save the planet and ourselves.

www.englishtreasure.asia

What do people do in the modern world that kills nature?

youtube.com/EnglishTreasure

What can we do to protect and save the natural world?

www.englishtreasure.asia

What can you do to protect nature, and how can you make it happen?

youtube.com/EnglishTreasure